
 

29th November 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Senior School 

 

Dear Parents 

Senior School Christmas Dinner – Tuesday 10th December 2019 

As the festive season gets underway, I am pleased to confirm that our Senior School Christmas Dinner will take 

place on Tuesday 10th December 2019. This is a lovely festive occasion where the whole of senior school gets 

together to enjoy this lovely dinner.  

The cost of the Christmas dinner is £3.50 per pupil which includes the traditional dinner with all the trimmings, 

pudding and a drink. To assist Chef Julie in the preparation of this meal, pupils will be asked in school to confirm 

their choice of turkey, chicken (Halal) or Quorn fillet. The full menu is attached for your information.  

Pupils will need to pay cash for the meal on the day. Pupils who hold a school lunch pass – no additional payment 

will be required. 

Please note, no other food options will be available on this day. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs P Hutley 

Headmistress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Christmas Dinner 2019 

Main course 

Turkey breast fillet, Halal chicken or Quorn fillet (Eggs) 

Served with: 

Pigs in blankets 

(Gluten, Wheat, soya, sulphites) 

Vegan stuffing balls 

(Gluten, wheat) 

Roast potatoes 

Roast parsnips 

(Gluten, cereals, wheat) 

Creamy mash 

(milk) 

Yorkshire puddings 

(Gluten, wheat, eggs, milk) 

Carrots, sweetcorn and broccoli 

Allergen free vegan gravy 

 

Dessert 

Malteser Christmas reindeers 

(Gluten, wheat, soya, milk, egg) 

With 

Vanilla or chocolate ice cream pots 

(Milk) 

 


